
The B&B Printed by Mike Mueller and Mueller Funeral Homes.

CLUB INFORMATION
        MEETINGS DATES:

All Club meetings held at 

Circle B Rec Center

in Cedarburg

 BOARD of DIRECTORS

 Thursday September 12, 2013

 @ 6:15pm

 NEXT CLUB MEETING

 Thursday, September 12, 2013

@ 7:30pm @ Circle B

 

CLUB OFFICERS

President: Dan Burback

Vice President: Matt Geszvain 

Secretary: Mike Brown

Treasurer: Patty Kison

BOARD MEMBERS

Chris Habich  

Chris Bumpke 

Tim Einwalter

Bob Thomas   

Deanna Einwalter 

Steve Fischer

TRAIL MASTER

Randy Kison  

Editor:   Dan Burback

Publisher:   Mike Mueller

Distribution: Mary Demler

Send all items for the B&B 

Newsletter to:

Dan Burback

email: rockonsister@charter.net

Monticello Sno-Mobile Club, Inc.

P.O. Box 717

Cedarburg, WI   53012

www.monticellosnomobileclub.org

  B&B NEWSLETTER
September 2013      VOLUME 47    ISSUE 1

OUR 46  FAIR IS IN THE PAST...                      TH

Summer is rounding the final corner as we head into fall and once again
snowmobiling is on more minds.  Yet we cannot go into this without re-capping
our one and only fund raiser at the Ozaukee County Fair this past August.  We
did very well considering our normal gauge on how we did was usually the
number of empty half barrels of beer.  Our total of half barrels sold from this
year was lower than in the last couple of years, yet our food sales were up
slightly over last year plus the beer prices went up for the first time in eight years
(cost also went up).  Bottom line, we did very well; our gross as well as net profit
was up over last year.  We will review this at our September’s Club meeting;
stop in and check out how well we did.  Our Tucker loan is covered once again
for the next twelve months and we still have funds to cover our operating
expenses as well.  A quick thank you (a detailed one is below) to all for
volunteering at our food and beer tent; without our dedicated volunteers, our
Club would not be able to function as we do in our sport of snowmobiling.
   As fall approaches, we will be planning dates for trail brushing and installation,
plus the re-routing of the trail that runs north along Granville (Hwy Y) just north
of Sherman Road.  We will be in need of manpower to help brush this new
segment; watch your email, this newsletter or stop in at our Club meeting for
updates.
   At this point, I need to pull the pin and move on to other business.  So, until
next month, keep your track suspended above the grass or trailer/shop floor and
remember, “United We Trail, Divided We Fail”...

NESCO QUEEN NOTES
Special thanks from Chris Habich, our Nesco Queen, to those working countless
hours, to those taking vacation to work the fair and all you wonderful volunteers
(especially the non-snowmobilers) for working.  To all the “cooks”, bartenders,
table wipers, bun cutters, or what ever job you took care of, thank you for a great
job (well done – ha, ha!).  To Patty Kison and Angie Habermann for being my
every day partners; to John Haen for checking on us girls each day; to our Club
sponsors; to the Snow Drifters and Snow Seekers; to our landowners, friends and
family.  Working together is what this is about.  I could not have done it without
you all.  Thank you all so much!!

THANK YOU FAIR VOLUNTEERS.... 
Now that all the dust has settled from the fair, our numbers are in, and we did
very well once again.  We would not be able to take on such a challenge without
the dedication of our volunteers as well as the volunteers from the Snow Drifters
and Snow Seekers.  It is amazing how many volunteer hours goes into such a
fund raiser as our food and beer tent.  So, to start us out, we’d like to send out a
big thank you to Chris Habich for all she does with the fair:  coordinating the
work schedule, ordering the food and beverages, running and getting the 
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supplies, getting donations from local establishments to

help cover the bands as well as working in the cookshak as
well as behind the bar.  Second goes out to Patty Kison for
giving Chris a helping hand wherever needed, taking care
of our Club T-Shirts from set-up to ordering, picking up
and distribution of them, and finally, handling our
finances throughout the fair.  And third goes out to Angie
Habermann for working each day helping our Nesco
Queen wherever needed.
   Next, we would like to thank the rest of our volunteers
for the following:  helping bring the trailers down to the
fair, loading up the picnic tables, setting up the bar and
cookshak, loading up and transporting the Tucker to and
from the Fair, pre-cleaning, cooking, bartending, stocking,
food prep, post clean up, teardown of bar and cookshak as
well as pressure washing the cookshak prior to loading it
up and finally transporting all back to our storage facility. 
So a hearty thank you goes out to:  Andy Malsom, Matt &
Melissa Geszvain, Bob Thomas, Bill Ladwig, Steve
Kalsow, John Haen, Mike Mueller, Keith Martin, Mike
Dondlinger, Jeff Kaul, Hibber, Todd & Angie & Nick 
Habermann, Mark & Lisa Helm, Dave & Linda Pom, Ken
Siedl, Jeff Habermann, Dennis Guttmann, Dan Burback,
Randy Kison, Austin Kison, Clint Habich, Kevin Mitsch,
Heather Brandt,  Spanky & Carole Beyer, Roy “Hopsing”
& Diane Lange, Ed Marino, Mike & Vicki Brown, Ruth
Keller, Bob & Pam & Lauren & Lindsey Pericak, Rick &
Kim Dickmann, Jim & Jen Hoffmann, Frank Even, Wally
and Mary Ann Thill, Rick “Ricky Bobby” Hall, Sandi &
Karl Birkenbach, Rachel Priddy, Kassidy Lange, Jim
Kaul, Chuck Laufer, Julie Vanderloop, Bob & Pam &
Tyler Denow, Dave & Cathy Hartwig, Rachel Hartwig,
Mike & Debbie Keefe, Dirk & Cherice Uhlig, Tim &
Deanna Einwalter, Lauren Beyer, Cal Cummings , George
Menos, Jim & Gerri Criplean, Bill Dickmann, Steve
Paulus, Shawn Grady, Eric Oleson, Cathy Becker, Mardel
Habersetzer, Denny & Kathy Kison, Chris & Mary
Bumpke, Craig & Lori & Julia Hoffmann, Dawn Priddy,
Cody Blank, Sandy Gaeth, Scott & Donna Landon, Lynn
Simonis, Steve & Terry Proefrock, Gary Mayworm, Jim
Buol, John Fransee, Sandy Keller & Tony Lore, Dave &
Nancy Polzin, Rick Lanza, Mary Rose, Kevin Kennedy,
Kirt Kleinert, Dan Farkas, Brian & Mindy Woltring,
Bonnie & Lester Bartel, Keith Jenks, Mel Trapp, Mike
Schoenfelder, and Rick Knox. 
   Once again, thank you to all for volunteering to help us
make this another successful fund raiser.  I apologize
ahead of time if I have left you out of the above list; it was
not intentional as I’m working off the sign-in sheets as
well as the work schedule.  In case you were missed, it
was not intentional and we do thank you for your help;
please let us know if you were forgotten.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
Club members, please find your membership application
in this newsletter.  We need this filled out completely and

returned to us with your dues no later than October 15,
2013.  This helps us keep our membership list up to date
with cell phone numbers, email address, and your actual
address as well as our membership list we turn in to the
AWSC.  Please drop it off at September’s or October’s
Club meeting or mail it to the address listed at the bottom
of the application.  Thank you for your support!!

UPCOMING DATES FOR FALL
SEPTEMBER 2013
Thursday, September 12 Board & Club Meetings
Sunday, September 15 Swap Meet @ Kettle

Moraine Bowl
Sunday, September 22 Swap Meet @ Pioneer

Bowl
Sunday, September 29 Club Appreciation Party
OCTOBER 2013
Thursday, October 10 Board & Club Meetings
Saturday, October 19 Trail Work 7:30 to Noon
Saturday, October 26 Trail Work 7:30 to Noon
NOVEMBER 2013
Saturday, November 2 Trail Work 7:30 to Noon
Thursday, November ?? Board & Club Meetings
Saturday, November 9 Trail Work 7:30 to Noon
Saturday, November 16 Trail Work 7:30 to Noon

SNO-FARIs
At this time, nothing has been planned or even discussed. 
We would like to see at least two Sno-Faris this season. 
Ideas are always welcome as well as individuals to
coordinate them.  Stop in at September’s Club meeting or
email or call if you have ideas for them.

CLUB MEMBERS FALL PARTY
We are planning on our annual fall Club Members Party -
Appreciation Outing to recognize our lifetime Club
members as well as all those volunteers helping out all
throughout the year.  The date is Sunday, September 29,
2013 with appetizers at 3:00pm and dinner to follow at
5:00pm.  The location will be the Cedarburg Legion Hall. 
It is a Packer bye-week, so we hope most of our members
will be able to attend this event, especially our five
lifetime members.  Please mark your calendars for this
event and check out the enclosed flyer in this newsletter.

FOR SALE
1967 Evinrude 14 hp, wide track with cleats, electric &
manual start and 1969 Evinrude 16 hp, narrow track with
cleats, manual start, compression release when starting. 
Both have been stored in the garage under canvas covers.
No cuts in seats. Tracks in great shape. Kept off the
ground. Excellent compression.  Asking $850 for each but
open to reasonable offer or package deal.


